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December 2023 Ready for the Parade - But for the Rain!  
 

 

 

John and Pam B were ready for the Grants Pass Christmas Parade on Saturday, 

December 2 - and a few others from our Club would have joined the Parade too - 

But for the Rain! It was pouring rain by midafternoon Saturday with more on the 

way, so the few members who planned to be in the Parade decided to sit this one 

out. 

However - John and Pam decided to leave their Model A decorated for now, so that 

perhaps one evening that isn’t raining they can take a ride up 7th Street and down 

6th Street before December 25th and turn the lights on and do a short video of the 

Model A all lit up with the lights the car is decorated with. 

 
 


